
Incoming 9th graders and parents! 

The students and staff at Redmond High School would like to invite you 
to… 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be tours, as well as a mini club and athletic jamboree, and mu-
sic. We are so excited for you to join us next year!! 

 

Please join us at RHS on Wednesday April 22, 2015 from 7:00 - 8:30 PM 


